
June 30, 2015 
 
To: All Local 71 Members working for the State of Alaska 
 
RE: Quick Contract update 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We have had numerous calls asking us about the status of the 
LOA’s (Letters of Agreement) on 4 day workweeks, alternate work 
weeks, Holiday LOA’s and training programs etc. etc. Those all 
need to be renewed on July 1st. 
 
The Union has received confirmation from the State, the LOA’s 
continue status quo (unless specifically cancelled) as do all other 
contract provisions. 
 
Your negotiation team is tentatively scheduled to meet again around 
mid-July. 
 
Thank you for your time and continued dedication. 
 
Have a safe and Happy 4th of July 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
Dennis Moen 
Business Manager 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
DM/tls 


